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Dear Friend, 
 

Between writing projects and training events, I’ve neglected to 
share about an exciting project on which I’ve been working.  It’s 
JFA’s Elementary Education Project.  It is a curriculum for teaching 
elementary school children about life in the womb in a fun and 
memorable way.  Our hope is that if children see what an unborn 
child looks like and learn a little about her development, it will make 
an impact on the children when they’re older, particularly when they 
or someone they know is considering abortion.  My colleague 
Catherine Wurts and I are hard at work on the prototyping phase of 
the project, and we’re hoping to start teaching this material to 
students in elementary classrooms in Kansas and Oklahoma by the 
end of this year.  Please pray for wisdom as we develop the 
curriculum and for opportunities for us to teach it. 
 

On a more personal note, I am incredibly excited about a new 
Monday night discussion group I have started.  It’s modeled after a 
group in Georgia I attended for years (and still attend whenever I get 
the opportunity) called “English Tea Room” (though some of us still 
refer to it by its original name “Tea Party,” which we changed when 
the conservative political movement stole it from us).  The heart of 

the English Tea Room in Georgia is to encourage a 
clash of ideas, while maintaining a safe environment 
for people to share their views.  Please pray for 
God’s blessing on this group, that it would be 
helpful and encouraging to anyone who comes, and 
that the conversation would be glorifying to God. 
 

So that I can continue to do my work with 
Justice For All, I set a goal of raising five hundred 
dollars in monthly commitments by the end of this 
year.  Please pray for God to bless my fundraising 
efforts.  If you know anyone that you think would 
be excited about my work, I would love to meet 
them! 
 

Finally, I would appreciate your prayers as I seek 
a church home in Wichita. 
 

Thank you so much for your prayers, 
encouragement, and support. 
 

    In Christ 
    Tim 

I talked with Brianna, a student at Oklahoma 
State University, for about fifteen minutes.  She 
was such a staunch advocate for choice that she 
thought parents should have the legal right to kill 
their ten-year-olds for any reason.  Please keep 
Brianna in your prayers, as well as students like 
her who defend abortion at all costs. 

JUSTICE FOR ALL TRAINS THOUSANDS TO MAKE ABORTION UNTHINKABLE FOR MILLIONS, ONE PERSON AT A TIME. 
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New Monthly 
Commitments Since 
Oct. 1, 2013 

My blog (www.timothybrahm.com) is off to an 
excellent start.  My upcoming entry is An Open 
Letter to Churches Regarding Homosexuality.  It 
will first be posted at evangelicaloutpost.com. 
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